
 

MINUTES 
 

HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION 
June 15, 2011 

 
The Historic Resources Commission met on Wednesday, June 15, 2011 at 3:00pm at the King 
Street Meeting Room at 100 N. King St. 
 
Committee members present were: Susan Sneeringer, Ronald Schultz, Dries Jansma, Terry Ruscin, 
Stephen Foseberg, and Donald Wilson    
 
Henderson County staff in attendance were:  Parker Sloan, planner  
 
CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME 
Susan Sneeringer called the meeting to order and welcomed all in attendance.  
 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
The committee reviewed the draft design guidelines. After discussion, the committee unanimously 
approved a motion to approve the Draft Historic Resource Commission Historic Property Design 
Guidelines. 
 
Staff gave out a stack of additional surveys that were not originally completed. More information 
was needed in the surveys to determine their significance. Donald Wilson volunteered to complete 
the surveys by next months meeting.  
 
The committee further discussed how to proceed with identified significant historic properties in the 
County and decided to discuss selection criteria at the next scheduled meeting.  
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
The next meeting will be held on July 20, 2011 at 3:00 pm in the King Street Meeting Room. 
 
 
 


